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Eco-Schools




Northwood Broom Academy
ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust


Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA


Telephone: 01782 234379

Email: nbcs@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Safeguarding Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal: Mrs S Carrigan

22nd January 2018
Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we are sure you are all aware, at the beginning of the summer term your child will be sitting the National Curriculum tests for the end of Key Stage 1 (formerly known as SATs.) In order for us in school and yourselves at home to make this period of time as stress-free and successful as possible for your child, we would like to invite you in for an information sharing session. 

We would strongly advise that you attend one of our SATs information meeting in order for you to become familiar with these tests and ask any questions you may have. We will share with you some important information about the procedures around SATs and how to best support your child in preparation for them.  Within this session, we as class teachers will be happy to answer any questions that you may have and we will also be sharing information and strategies with you to support you in preparing your child for the tests. Information which we share will be a crucial tool to enable you to support your children at home.  We will also explain all about how we make this time in school a typical and exciting time for the children.  

We will be running this session on Thursday 1st February at 2.00pm and again at 5.30pm.  Please be aware that this session should last around half an hour and due to health and safety restrictions, we are unable to accommodate siblings.  

Entrance and exit for this session will be via the hall doors. 

Please complete and return the slip below to inform us if you will be attending so that we can ensure that we have enough resources available for all.  Once we have your returned slip we will enter your name into a raffle to win a prize.  

Many Thanks

Miss J. Simpson and Miss S. Stubbs  

Y2 Class Teachers

**********************************************

Please sign and return this slip to us by Thursday 25th January. 

Name of child: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… Class: ……………………………………………  

I confirm my attendance to the Year 2 SATs meeting on Thursday 1st February. 

I will be attending the 2:00pm meeting 

I will be attending the 5:30pm meeting  

Name of parent: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. Signed: ……………………………………………
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